New Directions

Volume 1 | Issue 2 Article 2

1-1-1974

A Program for the Future

Editorial Staff

Follow this and additional works at: https://dh.howard.edu/newdirections

Recommended Citation
Staff, Editorial (1974) "A Program for the Future," New Directions: Vol. 1: Iss. 2, Article 2.
Available at: https://dh.howard.edu/newdirections/vol1/iss2/2

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by Digital Howard @ Howard University. It has been
accepted for inclusion in New Directions by an authorized editor of Digital Howard @ Howard University. For more
information, please contact digitalservices@howard.edu.


https://dh.howard.edu/newdirections
https://dh.howard.edu/newdirections/vol1
https://dh.howard.edu/newdirections/vol1/iss2
https://dh.howard.edu/newdirections/vol1/iss2/2
https://dh.howard.edu/newdirections?utm_source=dh.howard.edu%2Fnewdirections%2Fvol1%2Fiss2%2F2&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://dh.howard.edu/newdirections/vol1/iss2/2?utm_source=dh.howard.edu%2Fnewdirections%2Fvol1%2Fiss2%2F2&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:digitalservices@howard.edu

institution’s roots may .
ew its mission, puxpo

essenuaﬁy were two-fold: to resist change in defense of the status 1 to prepare
for change to meet the new educational challenges of the next decades. I became
the 15th President of Howard University on July 1, 1969.

Howard opted for change, not simply for the sake of doing something different,
but to point the University into new directions in order to perform its mission better,

Coupled with this decision on the part of Howard was a determination to endow
any new directions program with substance and meaning. That meant that only the
most rigorous and disciplined self-study would suffice to properly assess Howard’s
future.

In 1969, the process of examination and evaluation began at Howard. It was a
process that engaged our energies and interests for four years, and by 1973 we were
able to formulate our plans for the next ten years.

Along the way, we learned a great deal about ourselves. We were disappointed by
disclosures of our weaknesses; frustrated by a recognition of our limitations.

But, more importantly, we were sustained by the solidity of our strengths, excited
about the possibilities for our future. We took the position that' we could overcome
our defmencxes and capltahze on ou dlstmctlons ‘

resources in comparison with the fisc posxtlon of 11 other
to us in size, range of offerings and complexity. '

We know what we want to do— to emphasize the training of BIack leadershlp—-of
Black professionals and Black scholars.

But, to do that, we need the infusion of substantial funding from tile private and
public sectors. And, to enlist the support of government, foundations, corporations,
organizations, individual donors and alumni, we are launching a ten-year develop-
ment campaign, involving the University community, the Board of Trustees and
private citizens in a decade—long eﬁort to bring us into fiscal panty mth our uni-
versity counterparts.

And we have spec1ﬁc plansto
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